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Date: 
February 4, 2019
Re: Outstanding Professional Award

Dear Colleague:

Every year BMUST honors one individual in each building as an “Outstanding Professional”. These colleagues are recognized for their professional excellence at our annual dinner in June.

The recipient of this award may include teachers, school counselors, psychologists, social workers, nurses and other members of our union.  We are asking for your input in the selection process.

Please nominate a colleague by March 1, and also indicate the reason for your selection.  All nominations should be returned to your Head Building Representative.

Please be assured that all correspondence will remain confidential.

We thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,
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Mark Steinberg
President

MS/mh
